
Killarney Lakes Reserve Minor Upgrade Community 

Feedback 
 
Between the 17 October and 28 October 2022, Melton City Council shared a proposed landscape 
plan with local residents to upgrade Killarney Lakes Reserve. Feedback was collected via an online 
survey and a flyer in the mail. Below is a summary of the feedback that we received. This feedback 
helps Council to understand what is important to the community and why, as well as identify any other 
opportunities for improvements. The feedback was reviewed and used to update the park design.  
 

Project Scope 

The project scope includes the replacement of existing play equipment, improvements to associated 
amenity and the inclusion of additional understorey planting and trees for shade. 
 

Feedback summary 

Community feedback indicated support for the inclusion of traditional play equipment, nature play, and 
picnic facilities. In particular, there was strong support for swings that catered to multiple age groups.   
 
Council acknowledges the requests support for a flying fox, exercise station and BBQ within this 
space. This could not be supported within the existing project budget but these requests will be 
referred to future parks programs.   
 
 

 

Project Proposal Feedback 

 

Other suggestions & feedback from the community  
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What is the most important to you in this reserve?
Ranking | Skipped: 1 | Answered: 23 (95.83%)

Traditional playground equipment (swings, slides etc) Nature play elements (logs, rocks etc)

Informal sport activities (half court, fun goals) Picnic facilities (BBQ, Picnic tables, shelter)

Improved grass kick-about surface More trees and garden beds

Exercise equipment Enhancement to the natural habitat
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